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Sustainability Events

Sustainability Events

Thank you for participating in our event. We hope you had as much fun attending as we did

organising it.

We want to hear your feedback so we can keep improving our sustainability events. Please fill this

quick survey and let us know your thoughts (your answers will be anonymous).

*Required

1. What event did you attend? *

2. How did you find out about this event? *
Mark only one oval.

Staff or Student Zone Pinboard
Sustainability Newsletter

Email

Digital screen posters

Word of mouth
Other:

3. How satisfied were you with the event? *
Mark only one oval.

not at all satisfied very satisfied

4. How informative was the event? *
Mark only one oval.

Not very informative Very informative

5. What did you like about the event? *

6. Was the event long, short, or about right? *
Mark only one oval.

Long
About right
Short
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7. How could we improve? *

8. Would you recommend it to a friend or a colleague? *
Mark only one oval.

Yes

No
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